
 
 

 
 
Dear Friends and Family, 
Our office has returned to normal business hours; however, these hours can 
change based on how the coronavirus situation changes within our community. 

 
Infection control for the health and safety of our patients has always been 
our top priority. We will continue to use the CDC- and OSHA-mandated 
cleaning and disinfection protocols in our treatment areas utilizing a 
bactericidal, viricidal, fungicidal and tuberculocidal disinfectant that will 
kill the coronavirus. 

 
 At this time, we are giving our patients the option for mask-wearing.  Please feel   
free to wear a mask if you feel more comfortable – however, they are no longer 
mandatory. 
  
If you have a chronic health condition such as, but not limited to, Asthma, 
COPD, Diabetes, Heart condition, or any autoimmune disease we ask that 
you wear a mask to our office if you have not been vaccinated. 

 
We are full of hope that this will be a permanent return to normal hours, and 
we look forward to seeing each of you. Please stay safe and stay healthy. 
 
All Our Best, 

 
Bill, Patti, Sue and Ariana 


